
Canopy Connections Community Partner Evaluation 

Thank you for your participation in the 2013 Canopy Connections program!  Your feedback is very 
important to us!  Please take a few minutes to share your comments with us to help us GROW!

Thanks! – The Canopy Connections Team

Community Partner Name: _HJA___________________ Facilitator Name(s): _______________

     ___________________    ______________________    _______________________    ____________________

1.) Rate the quality of the facilitator’s instruction:

1       2       3       4        5
       6
       7        8        9
     10

Poor
 
 
                                               Excellent


Comments:__I’m very sorry I didn’t get to see the facilitators in action or the lesson plans! I was able 
to be there when the buses arrived and the facilitators greeted the students and started the day.  
__________________________________________________________________________________

2.) Rate the quality of the lesson plans:

1       2       3       4        5
       6
       7        8        9
     10

Poor
 
 
                                               Excellent


Comments:_______________________________________________________________________________

3.) The overall experience students had at the site was: 

1       2       3       4        5
       6
       7        8        9
     10

Poor
 
 
                                                Excellent


Comments:__ From what I heard from the teachers, it was excellent.

In what area did the Canopy Connections team perform particularly well? 

Working together as a team, problem solving, staying really upbeat and positive with the students, 
dealing with the larger group sizes and making the schedule work.  The idea of parachute cord 
bracelets for the students was a great idea!

In what area does the Canopy Connections team need to improve?

I can’t think of anything major at all.  I was hoping to get a list of what color hard hats we were low 
on for the 4 groups, because I would have ordered more .  I’d really still like to get a picture of 
everyone (with names) for our photo board in the office!  

Would you be interested in participating in the program next year?    YES!!!!!

I’d like to see the comments from the teachers and see how the student learning was evaluated.



THANKS!

Kathy Keable

HJA

Please mail to:
Katie Lynch
C/O Environmental Studies Program
5223 University of Oregon
Eugene, OR 97403-5223

OR Fax: (541) 346-5954


